
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

3. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE  
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

decided to write to Red Bus Ltd and Christchurch Bus Services advising them of the concerns of 
Oram Avenue residents regarding buses in Oram Avenue and requesting that the buses park in 
Beresford Street whenever possible. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


